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In the past year, what project or accomplishment are you most proud of? Our relocation of the
Central Park Conservancy (CPC) to its new space on Fifth Ave. was a monumental transition. The
firm occupied 14 E 60th St. as their ‘home base’ for the past 30 years and it was time for something
new as they had outgrown that environment. We worked collaboratively to find their new, bright and
understated open-concept office. They took to the space and enjoyed putting their personal touch by
incorporating graphics of the park throughout the office. It was perfect for the CPC.

What was a pivotal point in your career? Following my design of an office addition for a
pharmaceutical company in Central New Jersey, | was approached with an opportunity to go into the
field as a project manager, overseeing the construction process. Unbeknownst to me at the time of
acceptance—I had found my calling. Being out in the field was eye an opening experience. | was
especially drawn to our role — bringing a concept to fruition, from paper to ground-up construction.
Perhaps what made this most memorable to me was being the only female project manager working
for a New Jersey construction firm at the time.

How can AEC companies recruit more women? To start, having equal pay for women and men
within the construction industry should be a top priority; it's one of the first aspects of any career that
one considers. | also think offering a program that provides multiple touch points to varying industry
work is essential, especially for young professionals starting their careers. This starts from the top
down, with leadership prioritizing diversity and implementing goals for women in construction and a
plan for how to achieve them.

What is your favorite building in New York? While taking my New Jersey Architectural Board Exams
at Stevens Institute, | had a sweeping view of the Manhattan skyline. Since taking the exams, the
Chrysler Building has remained my favorite building in New York —glimmering amidst the city’s
skyscrapers; it commands your attention.
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